
Batterwood House 
near Port Hope, Ontario

May 20, 1953.

Dear Sir Arthur

A few copies of Sir Arthur
Salter's lecture at McGill have now arrived 
and I have pleasure in sending you under 
separate cover a dozen copies with my com­
pliments.

In connection with any inquiries you 
may be receiving, I may say that the Oxford 
University Press, University Avenue, Toronto 
have now a supply on hand.

Yours sincerely,

General,
Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 

McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.


